
 
 

 

Birmingham Supporting People are consulting on what housing 
support services they want to commission. 
 
There are proposed changes to some services and a suggestion 
for a new service: 
 
 We would like to expand our services for homeless people to 

include support for families. 
 We would like to expand our service for people involved in gun 

and gang lifestyles to include women as well as men. 
 We would like to have a new service for male victims of   
        domestic violence. 

 

We want to know  
your views …..   

 
 
Find out more: 
 
Consultation dates:  30 September — 29 October 2013 
 
On the web visit www.birminghambeheard.org  — there are  
questionnaires you can complete. 
 
Or do you want to join an online video conference? (Google  Hangouts)  
Email: spinvolveme@gmail.com and put ‘consultation’ in the subject and we 
will send you a link. You will need a computer with a WebCam, tablet or smart 
phone to participate. 
 
Phone us on 0121 303 6138 to find out more or to tell us what you think. 
 
Email us at supportingpeople@birmingham.gov.uk to let us know your views. 
 
 
Write to us at FREEPOST MID 18453, PO Box 16228, Birmingham B2 2WR 
(you do not need to use a stamp) 

 
 

  


